Remote payment functions in ‘“HKeMeter”
mobile application resume service

A spokesman for the Transport Department said today (July 21) that the
remote payment functions in the "HKeMeter" mobile application, which were
affected by a backend system problem, have now resumed service. For
enquiries, motorists can contact the service hotline at 2332 3700.
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